
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Our next Ukrainian family will be arriving at the end of 
September 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
August 20, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

We look forward to seeing you all tomorrow for service. Pastor Adonia will be giving the message. 

 

Also, tomorrow is the monthly Kodan fundraiser. They will have Bento boxes for sale, so please feel free 

to support them tomorrow. 

 

Below, you will find the recording from last Sunday's message. On the 10th anniversary of our founder's 

passing, Pastor Mike shared a message on Leaving a Legacy, some highlights of Rev. Moon's life, and 

how we can inherit of small part of his passion and fervor to live life to the fullest. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 
 

This Week's Announcements 

 

 
 

Our next Ukrainian family will be arriving at the end of September. We are working hard to prepare one 

of the next door units for them to live in, and if you have any gently used household items, such as 



 

 

kitchenware, furniture, etc., please let us know so that we can help make their transition to living in 

America as smooth as possible. Pictured above are Eugene and Rita and their three children Mariya, 

Kristina, and Viktor. 

 

 
 

Dr. Hentrich's next presentation will be on a Beyond-the-Book look at The Fall. Please take a look at the 

slide for more info and plan to attend this Sunday, August 21, right after service. 

 

  
 

Here are a few photos from last night's couples date night. A big thank you to our elders and all the 

volunteers that helped to make this happen. 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

We have filled all of our needed volunteers for the lower elementary class, but we are still in need of one 

or two volunteers for our Preschool Sunday School class. If you are able to volunteer once or twice a 

month to support this class, it would be a huge help. Please talk to the pastors if you are interested. 

 

 
 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to others. Find out how 

The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other. 

 

Join every Sunday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 

pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is 

the passcode if needed. 

 


